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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well, the Spirit of Christmas has well and truly arrived at Knowetop at this Most 

Wonderful Time of the Year.  Children and staff have enjoyed Rockin Around the 

Christmas Tree during their Christmas parties and Primary 1 pupils were the 

Brightest Stars as they retold the Nativity.   

Oh and Do you Hear what I Hear? The distant sound of Jingle Bells? I heard a 

rumour that Santa Claus is coming to Town (school) today, so fingers crossed! 

As much as we would like everyone to Stay Another Day, it is definitely time to 

Step into Christmas and enjoy our Happy Holidays.  We will finish at the earlier 

time tomorrow of 2.30pm.  However, bus children will be Driving Home for 

Christmas at the even earlier time of 2pm.  

I hope everyone finds what they are looking for Underneath the Tree and with 

only One more Sleep until we finish, all that is left for me to say is Merry 

Christmas Everyone. 

Thank you for all your continued support, we really appreciate it. 

Please keep up to date with all our pupil achievements and news featured on our 

Twitter feed @KnowetopPrimary  

 

  

Mr Gordon Murray 

Head Teacher 

Our Vision: Through education with imagination, we will challenge, achieve, and excel. 

 

https://twitter.com/KnowetopPrimary?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


  

Primary 1 Enrolment 

It is that time of year already and we are looking forward to our next set of 

pupils enrolling for school in the New Year.  Any pupils who will be joining our 

school in August 2024 should come to the school on one of the dates below to 

meet with a member of school staff to register their child for school.  All parents 

attending are required to bring a council tax notice and a copy of their child’s 

birth certificate.  Please pass on this information to any friends and neighbours 

you know who will be joining us.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



If anyone is considering joining the school in August but would like a quick look 

around the building, the following times will be available for people to pop in and 

get a quick tour of Knowetop by a member of staff. 

 

Wednesday 10th January 3.15pm 

Thursday 11th January 3.15pm 

 

 

Primary 1 Assembly 

We were very proud of our Primary 1 pupils yesterday who did an amazing job with 

their very first assembly.  We would like to thank Motherwell South for allowing 

us to use the church for our Christmas assembly and also for supporting our P7 

enterprise work. 

 

Primary 7 Bikeability 

Mrs Smith has given out letters and information on Bikeability for Primary 7 

pupils.  This is just a reminder that this will be taking place the first week back 

so children remember their bikes. 

 

Friday 22nd December 

Friday 22nd December will be our last day before we finish for the holidays.  On 

this day children can wear casual clothes, Christmas jumpers etc.  We finish at 

2.30pm.  Primary 7 pupils will also be hosting stalls and games where children can 

come along and have a go at activities for 50p each.  Activities like Beat the 

Goalie, Hook a Duck and stalls with loom bands, popcorn etc.  There is no pressure 

for children to take part but if they wish to, they should bring some money with 

them. 

 

Knowetop Uniform Shop 

Items can be requested from the shop through their Facebook page Knowetop 

Uniform Shop or by emailing suzannemagowan@hotmail.co.uk. All items are pre-

loved or nearly new and are completely free to anyone who wishes.  Help us to 

reduce, reuse and recycle at Knowetop. 

 

 

 

Knowetop Parent Council 

https://www.facebook.com/KnowetopPC 

Co-Chairpersons: Mrs Ali Holmes and Mrs Laura 

Arthur 

mailto:suzannemagowan@hotmail.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/KnowetopPC


We will be having our next Parent Council meeting on Thursday 11th January at 

7pm in school.  It would be great to have as many people as possible there and we 

would love to have some new members.  If you fancy getting involved or just 

hearing about what is going on then please come along. 


